
Jackson Trustees of the Trust Funds Meeting Minutes, Wednesday September 9 at 
1:00 PM 

The Jackson Trustees of the Trust Funds held a conference call meeting on Wednesday 
September 9 at 1:00 PM 

Members Participating:  Chris McAleer, Dan Andrews, Helene Matesky.    

The minutes of the prior meeting were unanimously approved without any changes or 
additions. 

The board discussed the following withdrawal requests from the Board of Selectmen: 

$2,512.00 from the Police Department Equipment Expendable Trust (0051) for police uniforms 
from Sound Uniform Solutions of Tacoma, Washington.  Withdrawal was unanimously 
approved. 

$25.96 from the Wentworth Wildcat Fund (0029) for manure for use at Jackson Falls. 
Withdrawal was unanimously approved. Chris pointed out that these funds will be taken from 
income only in accordance with the provisions of the Wentworth will. 

Chris noted that he recently received a check from the Town for $119,000 to be deposited into 
various trusts as appropriated by the voters at the March Town Meeting. 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

Helene Matesky, September 14, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


